
 
 
  

   Cefazolin Injection  

  

Type of Posting: Notice of Intent to Revise

Posting Date: 25–Apr–2014

Targeted Official Date: 1–Aug–2014

Expert Committee: Monographs–Small Molecules 1

In accordance with section 7.05(c) of the 2010–2015 Rules and Procedures of the Council of Experts, this is to provide notice that the USP
Monographs—Small Molecules 1 Expert Committee intends to revise the Cefazolin Injection monograph to eliminate cross-references to the Assay in
the Cefazolin monograph and to present the complete, detailed procedure, which includes the use of the Internal Standard.

The revision will be published using the Errata process; the target posting date for the Errata is July 25, 2014 and the target official date is August 1,
2014.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ahalya Wise, M.S. (301-816-8161 or aww@usp.org).
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